MBF PREMIUM RATE INCREASE EFFECTIVE 1 JULY 2004

What Is Happening With The Premium Increases?

From 1 July, 2004, MBF are increasing their premiums. The last time MBF increased their premiums under the Deloitte Corporate Health Plan was 1 July, 2002. Deloitte employees have therefore enjoyed no increase in their MBF health insurance premiums for two full years. This has been a significant benefit to employees as in the last two years health insurance premiums (and the cost of insurance in general) has sky rocketed.

How Does The MBF Rates Compare To Retail Rates?

Notwithstanding the current increase in the MBF rates for Deloitte employees, Deloitte employees still receive a significant discount when compared to MBF’s retail members.

What Is The Quantum Of The Rate Increases?

The quantum of the rate increase varies from state to state, and also varies depending on which plan you are on. On average the rate increase for MBF’s current range of health plans (which includes MBF HealthLink Advantage, MBF HealthLink Classic, MBF HealthLink Essentials, MBF HealthSmart and MBF HealthLink Hospital), is approximately 18%.

The rate increases for MBF HealthSmart Diamond and MBF HealthSmart Gold are higher still, as these are expired health plans that are no longer open. MBF has decided to encourage people to move off these plans and onto their current and open health plans.

Deloitte Corporate Health Plan
The Deloitte Corporate Health Plan is a product offering. Each employee has different health care insurance needs and wants, has different financial pressures, will have differing views of, and experiences of dealing with MBF. It may be possible for someone to get a cheaper form of health insurance cover, but will that person be getting the same level of benefits? At the end of the day, if an employee can find a similar product at a better price, then they can choose what they want to pursue.

This is what the Deloitte Corporate Health Plan is designed to do. Provide an option for health care to our employees.

For those employees on MBF HealthSmart Diamond and MBF HealthSmart Gold, MBF will recommend that employees should give strong consideration to moving onto MBF HealthLink range which provides a similar level of benefits at similar or reduced rates.

What Does MBF Deliver From 1 July, 2004?

MBF believe they deliver:

a reasonable discount on MBF’s retail rates;


Corporate Health Plan rates which are very competitive in the marketplace (all the other health insurers’ premiums had also risen very significantly over the last 2 years);


the only truly national health insurer (many of the well known funds on the east cost have little or no presence in SA, WA and NT; and 


a commitment not to change the benefit levels current at 30 June, 2004 on 1 July, 2004. In fact some benefit levels will increase on 1 July, 2004 and some new entitlements are being introduced from 1 July, 2004.

How Will This Change Take Place?

The increases will effect employees in their July 16 pay. 
You will be advised by MBF of the change in premium in writing in early June. 
